Addresses on Homes is Important for 911 Responders!

Village Ordinance 150.24 - HOUSE NUMBERS

Why it matters:
Clear address numbers help first responders locate homes quickly in an emergency. Seconds
matter!

What’s required:

&/ House number must be displayed on the front of your home
. &7 Must be visible from the street

7 should be clear and easy to read, contrasting colors

</ If applicable, number should also be on your mailbox

Door Hangers Being Issued
we’re placing notices on homes not in compliance.

& If you get one, please make updates promptly.

A\ Deadline: July 1, 2025
a grace period is in effect, but starting July 1, 2025, citations will be issued for violations of this
ordinance.

Let’s work together to keep our community safe.



